
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Lakeland Industry and Community Association (LICA) - Integrated Watershed 
Management Plan (IWMP) Committee - City of Cold Lake Representation  
  
Meeting Date: November 26, 2019  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
A letter (attached) has been received from the Lakeland Industry and Community 
Association (LICA) advising that LICA is forming a committee for the development of the 
Integrated Watershed Management Plan (IWMP) for the Beaver River watershed and 
Airshed Zone and are seeking representation from the City of Cold Lake. 
 
Background: 
A letter (attached) has been received from the Lakeland Industry and Community 
Association (LICA) advising that LICA is forming a committee for the development of the 
Integrated Watershed Management Plan (IWMP) for the Beaver River watershed and 
Airshed Zone and are seeking representation from the City of Cold Lake. 
 
Also attached are the Board approved Terms of Reference and an example of the 
Lesser Slave Integrated Watershed Management Plan (IWMP) completed by the Lesser 
Slave Watershed Council. 
 
Based on the terms of reference it is understand that the appointee will need to be 
available for either full day or half day meetings, once a month. 
 
Alternatives: 

 That Council appoint City representation to the Lakeland Industry and 
Community Association (LICA) Integrated Watershed Management Plan (IWMP) 
Committee. 

 That Council respectfully decline appointing City representation to the Lakeland 
Industry and Community Association (LICA) Integrated Watershed Management 
Plan (IWMP) Committee. 

 
Recommended Action: 
That Council appoint Councillor _____ to the Lakeland Industry and Community 
Association (LICA) Integrated Watershed Management Plan (IWMP) Committee. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 
Yes 
 



 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


